
 

Nature Quiz 

Well done to our nature quiz team who competed in the County Semi Finals of the Gloucestershire 

Wildlife Quiz earlier this week.  It was an exceptionally high standard, with some of the rounds being 

timed too!.  We are thrilled with the team’s performance and are delighted to say that whilst they did 

not make it through to the finals they came 8th out of all the schools from across 

Gloucestershire.  Congratulations Sam, Charlie R, Meg & Dom (Year 6); you represented the school 

brilliantly.  A massive thank you must go to Mr Bocock and Dr Helen Taylor for all the hard work they 

have put into providing such great opportunities to learn about wildlife in the locality - truly amazing! 

 

Quad Kids  

Chalford Hill’s County Quadkids team and many ‘hardened to the rain’ parents braved the weather this 

week and headed to Hartpury College.  We were welcomed to the indoor facilities of a sports village, 

where the children were able to access many different sports and fun activities.  The 4G rugby outdoor 

facility was all set up and the competition was underway with no rain falling for the duration.  The 

children, once again, performed to the best of their abilities, with some super running, jumping and 

throwing from all.  However, as a smaller school in the county, unfortunately we came across some very 

strong competition from the eventual winners, Robinswood School in Gloucester.  Well done to Molly 

for gaining a Respect certificate, awarded for showing this attribute during her competition.  We were 

placed 8th school in the county. An amazing result! 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

Thank you to everyone who supported the PTA by sending in filled jars / pre-loved teddies in 

preparation for the Summer Fair.  Thank you also to everyone who has already signed up to help.  I 

have checked the schedule and we do still need some more volunteers to ensure the smooth running of 

the day, so please take a look and help in any which way you can. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AWeNDUiQwyyaupCSWjsmXV4xXxitp_VzjYA52hhjIsA/edit  

 

Speaking Competition 

We wish Meg & Wilf (Year 6) the best of luck as they go through to the Thomas Keble Speaking 

Competition finals next week. 

 

Cystic Fibrosis Awareness Day - Friday 21st June - 

The children and staff will be participating in Cystic Fibrosis Day next Friday.  As a way of raising 

awareness, everyone is invited to wear yellow to school.  We will all be learning more about Cystic 

Fibrosis and what it means for young people on a day to day basis. 

 

Junior Performance – Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd July, 6pm 

Now we are back for our last term, preparation for our junior play has commenced. This year, we have 

chosen to perform Alice in Wonderland-The Musical.  Each class has been given a scene to work on and 

Year 6 chose the roles they would like to audition for.  Some of us decided we wanted to work on props 

or on the ICT /graphics/music team instead of acting.  All the classes are busy practising their songs 

and lines and we can already see the play coming together.  Just this week alone, children have been 

seen roaming around the school searching for materials to make our weird and wonderful props.  We 

are looking forward to performing in front the younger children and all our families. 

Ben I, Year 6 

 

Information on how to get tickets will be sent via Parentmail next week. 
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Success Story 

Laurie (Y5) competed in his first judo competition recently in Kidderminster and got a 

silver!  Congratulations Laurie. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following children who have been awarded badges as part of the 99 Club. 

 

Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Finley  River Laurie Emily 

Monty E    Finn 

Ella    Ben R 

Madeleine    Max 

    Rihanna 

 

 

 Congratulations to the following children who have been awarded REACH certificates this week. 

Reception  
Casey Achieve 

Eowyn Achieve 

Jacob Achieve 

Winnie Achieve 

Year 1  
Imi Achieve 

Anna Respect 

Lola Effort 

Tabitha Achieve 

Year 2  
Immy Effort 

Oscar Effort 

Milo Respect 

Fleur E Respect 

Year 3  

David Achieve 

Amelie Achieve 

Joe Achieve 

Tommy Achieve 

Year 4  

Jack Achieve 

Wyatt Challenge 

Isabella Achieve 

Hunter Effort 

Year 5  

Rowan Challenge 

Harvey Challenge 

Jake Effort 

Phoebe Effort 

Year 6   

Charlie C Achieve 

Sam Respect 

Carys Effort 

Ben I Effort 

Lunchtime  

Erin (YR) Challenge 

Phoebe (YR) Challenge 

  

  

  

  

  

 

                         

 

 

 

 

   

  

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

YR trip to Cotswold Farm Park Monday 17th June 

Y2 trip to the woods Tuesday 18th June 

ALL – Cystic Fibrosis – wear yellow Friday 21st June 

 

Junior Performance Tuesday 2nd July, 6pm 

Junior Performance Wednesday 3rd July, 6pm 

Y6 trip - Cotswold Wildlife Park Monday 8th July 

Y6 Leavers’ Service Friday 19th July, 11am 

 

Success Story 


